YOUTH LACROSSE

INFORMATIONAL MEETINGS

SPRING 2014
OPEN HOUSE

October 24th, 7-8pm
Warde High School Auditorium
October 29th, 7-8pm
Ludlowe High School Auditorium

The two organizations running youth lacrosse in Fairfield —
Fairfield Youth Lacrosse (FYL) and Wakeman Boys & Girls Club —
will hold an informational meeting to provide an update on program

plans and registration schedules for the 2014 Spring lacrosse season.

Representatives of both organizations will be present to

discuss details on the new lacrosse collaboration in town,
with FYL running travel lacrosse programs and

Wakeman running House lacrosse programs.
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For more information email. info@fylacrosse.com or Geoff@wakemanclub.org
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Important Dates:

. Travel registration with FYL: October 30 — December 1 @ www.fylacrosse.com
. House registration with Wakeman: January 22, 2014 @ www.wakemanclub.org




